Gary Goeschel

From: Kathy McPartlin <mcpartlinkathy@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:48 PM

To: Gary Goeschel

Subject: 132 north Bride rd niantic Ct

You don't often get email from mcpartlinkathy@gmait.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the arganization. Do not click flinks or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To Kristen Chantrel

Request extension of permit that is due to expire on June 9,2024.
Issued on June 10,2019

#19-013

Thank you Brian McPartlin



